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Saint Barbara 

Catholic 

Church 

Pastor:    Rev. Brian Cline 
School Principal:    Jacqueline Thomas 
Dir. Religious Education:       Mollie Luginski 
Church Secretary:      Jennifer Harrison-Cox 
Youth Minister,                                     
PR, Marketing, PLC:             Amy Davis     
Parish Council Chairperson:      Cindy Giltz 
Finance Council Chairperson:     

    Church Office: Phone:  (330) 833-6898 
   Fax:  (330) 833-5164 
   E-mail:  StBarbMassillon@aol.com 
    St. Barbara School:     Phone:   (330) 833-9510 
    E-mail: StBarbaraElem@YoungstownDiocese.org 
    Parish Life Center:       Phone:   (330) 832-4773 

Parish Office Hours:  

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday  
8:30 am - 4:30 pm 

 
Bingo: Wednesdays at 6:30 pm (PLC) 

SCHEDULE OF MASSES: 

SATURDAY                                       
4:30 pm 

SUNDAY 8:00 am, 10:30 am 

HOLYDAY                                         
Vigil ~ 7:00 pm    

9:00 am and 7:00 pm 

WEEKDAY                                            
Monday, Tuesday,  Friday 9:00 am 

Wednesday, School Mass 9:00 am 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION   
SATURDAY 3:30 pm 

Sunday of Divine Mercy 

April 27-28, 2019 

 

You believe in me, Thomas,  

because you have seen me,  

says the Lord; 

blessed are those 

who have not seen me, 

but still believe!  
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Ministries and Contact Information: 

Adult Servers:  Joel Fichter      (330) 830-9301 
Caring Stitchers: Mary Sirgo      (330) 837-4588 
Child Servers:  Lisa Spinden      (330) 833-9510 
Eucharistic Ministers: LaDonna Kraus      (330) 837-3669 
Faith in Action:   Arlene Nussbaum     (330) 837-2705 
   Church Coordinator 

Finance Council:   
Gift Bearers:  Julie Turkal      (330) 832-7868 
Greeters:  Joan Galant      (330) 830-5311 
Lectors:  Judy Wellin      (330) 437-9240 

Liturgy Committee:        (330) 833-6898 
Music Ministry: Marisa Stoll      (330) 833-6898 
Parish Council : Cindy Giltz      (330) 936-2968 

Prayer Circle:      Sue Ziegelhofer      (330) 832-1992 
P.T.O.:   Bethany Perkowski  (330) 833-9510 
Sacristans:  Paulette Martin      (330) 704-1706 
School Office Admin: Lisa Spinden      (330) 833-9510 

Ushers:  Thomas Kraus      (330) 837-3669 
Youth Ministry: Amy Davis      (330) 833-6898 

 

BAPTISM 

Mandatory Baptism Preparation Sessions are held quarterly:    
February /May/August /November.  Baptisms are held the 
fourth Sunday of the month. 
 
 

REGISTRATION 

New families should register by phone or by coming to the      
Rectory.  Every wage earner should make a real effort to sup-
port the parish with Christian generosity. 
 
 

RCIA (Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults) 

The RCIA is the ancient and currently renewed process for       
initiating adults into the Catholic Church.  It is for those desiring 
full membership through Baptism, Confirmation, and Eucharist.  
We invite newcomers who are seeking membership to join us!  
Call the church office for information. 
 
 

MARRIAGE 

Arrange six months in advance. 
 
 

MINISTRY OF CARE 

For visits to shut-ins or the homebound, call:                                
Tess Simonetti-  (330) 832-0597                                                 
and Julie Turkal- (330) 832-7868 
 
 

Bulletin Submissions 

Bulletin submissions are due to the rectory by Tuesday at noon.  
Inserts should be sent in electronic form whenever possible. 

Calendar 
May 16-19 Parish Festival  
June 4 Parish Council Community Room - 7 pm 

NOTICE 

The Sanctuary (Tabernacle) Candle –There are lots of openings to 
schedule the candle for a loved one.  Call the office at 330-833-6898 if 

you’d like to schedule it. 

Flowers on the Altar - Lilies 

The Sanctuary (Tabernacle) Candle is lit in memory of 
Judy Jones with love from the Schuler Family.  Please, dear 

parishioners,  pray for her all week. 

Scripture Readings for 4/29/19-5/05/19 

Mon. -  Acts 4: 23-31; Jn 3: 1-8 

Tues.  - Acts 4: 32-37; Jn 3: 7b-15 

Wed. -  Acts 5: 17-26; Jn 3: 16-21 

Thurs. -  Acts 5: 27-33; Jn 3: 31-36 

Fri. - 1 Cor 15: 1-8; Jn 14: 6-14 

Sat. - Acts 6: 1-7; Jn 6: 16-21 

Sun. -  Acts 5:27-32, 40b-41;  Rv 5: 11-14; Jn 21: 1-19 

GROUNDS COMMITTEE 
Saint Barbara’s would like to form a grounds committee 
to help with Spring and Fall Clean Up, pruning, edging, 
preparing flower beds for planting, planting flowers, 
mulching, watering the flowers throughout the summer 
months etc. If you enjoy working outdoors and flower gar-
dening, this may be one way you might consider volun-
teering to beautify our Parish Campus here at Saint Bar-
bara’s. We have a very large campus here to take care of 
and feel a grounds committee would be very beneficial. 
This is a project you may consider doing as a family, 
youth project, or a Scout project. If you would be interest-
ed in chairing or serving on this committee, please call 
Mary or Bob Kring at 330-833-9851. We will then call and 
arrange a meeting to get this committee formed.  

Stark Catholic Elementary School Alumni - Der-
by Party – 3rd Annual Reverse Raffle  - Sat., May 
4th at St. Michael Catholic Church, Fannon Center, 
3430 St. Michael Blvd NW, Canton 44718.  $50 per 
person (includes meal, wine and beer).  150 tick-
ets:  Last ticket drawn wins $1,500. 

Divine Mercy Sunday – April 28 - 2:00 p.m. – at 
Walsh University, Our Lady of Perpetual Help 
Chapel.   The Exposition of the Blessed Sacra-
ment, Confession, Holy Hour and the Chaplet will 
be offered.  Please call Molly Romano if any ques-
tions (330-490-7581). 

Apr. 20 and 21 AND Apr. 27 and 28, 2019 

Will be in the May 5, 2019 Bulletin 

 
Weekly Budget   $12,621.00 
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Saturday - Apr. 27  

      4:30 p.m. - Charles Bush (Saundra Cox) 

Sunday  - Apr. 28 - Divine Mercy Sunday 

       8:00 a.m. - Jeremy M. Lane (Family) 

    10:30 a.m. - Living & Deceased of Our Parish 

Monday - Apr. 29 – St. Catherine of Siena  

      9:00 a.m. - Shirley Contini (Wanda Berens) 

Tuesday - Apr. 30 – St. Pius V 

      9:00 a.m. - Pietro Petruccelli (Family) 

Wednesday -  May 1 – St. Joseph the Worker  

      9:00 a.m. - School Mass 

                          Marcelino Sirgo (Dick & Linda Burky)
Thursday - May 2 - St. Athanasius   

      8:45 a.m. - Devotion to Our Lady of Perpetual Help 

      9:00 a.m. - Communion Service 

Friday - May 3 - Ss. Philip and James 

      9:00 a.m. - Eleanor Hamel (Mary Jane Bankovich) 

Saturday - May 4 

      4:30 p.m. - Living and Deceased of Our Parish 

Sunday - May 5 - Third Sunday of Easter 

      8:00 a.m. -  62nd Anniversary of Joan & David Smith 

    10:30 a.m. - Jim Pirrung (Florence Lucius) 

 

Servers’ Schedule  
Weekly Server: 4/29, 30; 5/3 - A. Bonk 
School Mass:  5/1 - A. Bonk, K. Osborne, L. Eberhardt 

Servers – Saturday/Sunday  

   4:30 p.m. - 5/04 - A. Bonk, I. Osborne, I. Koehler 

   8:00 a.m. -  5/05 - E and A Spitale, G. Sirgo 

 10:30 a.m.- 5/05 - M. Perkowski, S. Murray, K. Sar-
towski 

Lectors - Saturday/Sunday 

   4:30 p.m. - 5/04 - M. Carrothers, S. Hall 

   8:00 a.m. - 5/05 - Andersons 

 10:30 a.m. -  5/05 - PSR 

Sacristans - Saturday/Sunday 

   4:30 p.m. - 5/04 - P. Bishop    

   8:00 a.m. - 5/05 - J. Wyman, T. Simonetti 

 10:30 a.m. - 5/05 - P. Martin 

Greeters - This Saturday/Sunday 

  4:30 p.m. - G. Sinay, M. Carrothers 

  8:00 a.m. - D/S Unklesbay, D/N Bressler  

 10:30 a.m. - ML Maloney, R. Sandy 

Gift Bearers 

  4:30 p.m. - Fran Bush and Family  

   8:00 a.m. -  Family of Jeremy Lane 

Stewardship – “For His sake I have accepted the 
loss of all things and I consider them so much rub-
bish, that I may gain Christ…” (Phil. 3: 8)  The first 
commandment says that we should not put other 
gods before the Lord.  Sharing our gifts, talents, and 
treasure helps us keep God first in everything.  It 
helps us to use our gifts for the glory of God and not 
for our own honor. 

Youngstown Diocese Council of Catholic Women 
– invites all women to attend their annual meeting, 
“Women Making a Difference – 75 Years”.  Wednes-
day, May 8th  -  8:30 a.m. – 2:45 p.m. at La Pizzaria 
Restaurant.  Speakers will be Karen Sigler, Presi-
dent/CEO of Rhoda Wise Shrine, Inc.  and Peter 
Schafer, Evangelization Director of the Youngstown 
Diocese. 
 

Registration and continential breakfast at 8:30 a.m.  
There will also be Eucharistic Liturgy and lunch.  
Cost is $25 – Make checks out to YDCCW and mail 
to Bonnie Workman, 5814 Armistice Ave NW, Can-
ton, 44718.  All paid registrations due by Monday, 

April 29th. 
 

Call Bonnie at 330-844-1452 for more info. 

 

THANK YOU! 
 

A big thank you to all of our fish fry volunteers for all 
the hard work in making our weekly Lenten Fish 
Fry’s a success. A special thank you to Ann Majors; 
this would not have been possible without her. She 
hand battered the fish each week with her own beer 
batter recipe, made homemade tartar sauce and 
cocktail sauce and made sure that she and her hus-
band, Jim were there each week to cook. They, 
along with countless dedicated volunteers, came 
each week to set up, serve, and clean up and we 
wanted to extend our thanks for all of the hard work 
that went into these weekly dinners.   



SAINT BARBARA CHURCH                                April 27-28, 2019  

4 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 

INCLEMENT WEATHER CANCELLATION 

Listen to the RADIO -  WHBC, AM 1480 or 94.1 FM if you 

are not sure about the weather.  It will be announced that St. 

Barbara School is closed.  You can also go on WHBC.com to 

check it there as well. That also means that Eucharistic Adora-

tion automatically is cancelled for the entire day. 

St. Barbara School closing does not show up on  television.  

We do NOT follow Massillon City Schools decisions as has 

been done in the past. 

Mass intentions                           

There are  no limitations on the number of Masses 
that can be said for a loved one!                                       

Mass Intentions can be scheduled for:    
* A deceased loved one  
* A living relative/friend who is ill 
* A living person celebrating a birthday,  anniver-
sary, special occasion, etc.   
Call the Rectory to schedule a mass intention. 

YOUTH MINISTRY 
Youth Ministry is open to students in grades 7-12.  All are 
welcome.   We would love to see some new faces in the New 
Year!  Two sessions are currently offered.  High school girls 
meet from 9:15-10:15 AM Sunday mornings to discuss the 
video series and book, Go Bravely, by Emily Wilson.  Topics 
include establishing healthy friendships, dating relationships, 
courage in standing up for the faith in the world, forgiveness, 

and discerning one’s future vocation. 

Sunday afternoon sessions are open to all interested students 
in grades 7-12.  Gatherings begin with lunch and discussion 
from 11:45-12:15.  A variety of activities follow through 1:45 
PM.  We are going to begin doing activities to study and gain 

a deeper understanding of the Mass.     

Any questions or ideas for youth ministry can be directed to 

Amy Davis by emailing: 

 amy.davis@saintbarbaraparish.com or calling (330) 284-

9257.  Please continue to keep our youth in your prayers! 

Eucharistic Adoration   - Tuesday, April 30 begin-
ning after the 9:00 a.m. Mass and will continue un-
til 8:00 p.m. 
              Verla Lorenz, 330-833-1125;                                       

 Judi Frank, 330-828-8343 (available only 5-8pm) 

 Sue Ehmer, 330-704-0965   

 and Bob Kracker 330-833-1885.  

If they are not available, then call the rectory. 

Saint Barbara Parent Online Survey 

Please help us in better meeting the needs of our parish com-
munity.  If you have a couple of minutes, please fill-out our 
Saint Barbara Parent Survey online.  You can access the survey 
by either scanning the code below with your smartphone, using 
a QR reader, to directly navigate to the Saint Barbara parent 
survey or by typing http://tiny.cc/stbarbparentsurvey into your 
web browser.  

 

   We appreciate your assistance and we 

   hope to better serve you in the future! 

 

SAVE-THE-DATE – FAITH IN ACTION FASHION SHOW AND 
LUNCHEON, May 18, 2019 – 11:45 a.m.  -  Tickets: $30;  table 
of 8 - $210.  St. George Cultural Center, Massillon. 

Notify the Rectory Office – 330-833-6898  
It would be very helpful if you would notify the rectory if a loved 
one has died so that we can include the information in the bul-
letin.  We try to watch the newspaper obituaries but sometimes 
we miss it.  It is so nice for the whole parish to pray for your 
loved ones; as we are a family! 

Festival Donations Needed 
Pop donations are needed for our annual festival.  You can 
drop off cases in the Community Room.  Please consider 
donating the following types of pop – Coke, Diet Coke, 

Sprite, Diet Sprite, or Barq’s Root Beer.  Thank you!!  

25th, 40th, 50th and over  

Wedding Anniversary Celebration 

The diocese of Youngstown will sponsor a Wedding Anniversary Cel-
ebration on Sunday, June 2 at 2:00 p.m. at St. Columba Cathedral 
in Youngstown, honoring couples observing their 25th, 40th, 50th and 

OVER wedding anniversaries in 2019. 

The celebration will include Mass with Bishop George V. Murry, S.J., 
renewal of marriage vows and a personalized certificate for each cou-
ple.  (Following the Mass, there will be a reception for couples and 
their families in the Cathedral Hall).  You must make reservations 

for this event by contacting St. Barb’s rectory office by APRIL 
29. 

Saint Barbara  VBS 
Saint Barbara Parish will be having their annual VBS pro-
gram from Monday, June 17th through Friday, June 21st, 
2019 from 5:30PM to 8PM every evening. The theme of 
this year's program is "Parade Around the Our Father with 
St. Joseph Cupertino." It is for children entering grades 
Pre-K4 through 6th in the Fall. Youth in older grades are 
encouraged to help volunteer. The cost is $10 per child or 
up to $25 for 3 or more children in a family. You may find 
registration forms at both entrances in the narthex. Please 
turn-in your completed Registration Form on the back of 
the flyer along with your payment in the form of a check or 
cash to Mollie Luginski in the rectory by no later than 
Monday, June 10

th
, 2019 at 12PM.  Make checks payable 

to: St. Barbara Parish. We hope to see your children then!  

mailto:amy.davis@saintbarbaraparish.com
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 Music Ministry 
 

 
Music Ministry is alive and vibrant at 
St. Barbara’s Parish!  There are many 
opportunities  to participate in the 
musical ensembles. 

 
 

For those of you who enjoy singing but are unable to 
commit to the regular choir practice schedules, this is 
perfect for you to celebrate in memorable church  
history. 
 
 

St.  Barbara’s   Adult   Choir:    Practices   on   Wednes-
day  
evenings from 7:00-8:15 pm and serves the 10:30 am Sunday 
mass.  It is open to high school students and adults who have 
a passion for singing.  No auditions required.  Come and join 
us in singing and prayer. 
 
 

St. Barbara’s Adult Bell Choir:  Members should also be 
of high school age above.  Ringing does require some tech-
nique, easier than learning how to operate your IPhone!!  
The Adult Bell Choir practices on Wednesday evenings from 
5:45-7:00 pm and plays one Sunday a month at the 
10:30am mass. 
   
 

St. Barbara’s Contemporary Ensemble: is a mix of mu-
sicians and singers who lead the 4:30 pm mass on Saturdays.  
Music is of the contemporary flare.   
 
 

If you have questions, please contact Marisa Stoll at the par-
ish office @ 330-833-6898 or mstoll@saintbarbaraparish.com.  

Sunday Of Divine Mercy                                                                                                            April 27-28, 2019  

    School  
       Calendar 

Bingo Every Wednesday 

April 19-26 - Spring Break 

BINGO Help Needed 
Bingo is looking for help on the floor selling tick-
ets and other duties.  Bingo is every Wednes-
day.  Doors open at 4:30 and Bingo starts at 
6:30.  Help would need to be there at 5:30.  For 
more information contact the school.    

Apples for Students 
This is a easy way to fundraise without doing anything or 
have to remember to do it.  Please register your Giant 
Eagle rewards card to support our students here at St. 
Barbara.Sign up at Gianteagle.com/AFTS.  Provide our 
school ID #1461.Each time your Advantage Card is 
scanned, your purchases automatically earn our school 
FREE educational awards. This does not touch your fuel 
perks or % off of your food bill.  This is Giant Eagle’s way 
of supporting schools  in help with supplies 

BOX TOPS!! 
Save your BOX TOPS for St. Barbara School.  For every 50 turned in 
the School gets $10.   Cut them out and drop them off at the table 
located at each entrance  or drop of at the School or Rectory during 

open hours.  

THANK YOU TO EVERYONE THAT DONATED BOX TOPS.  This is 
an easy way to help fund the school.        (NOTE:  WE NO LONGER 
ARE ACCEPTING CAMPBELL SOUP LABELS.  

St. Barbara Night at Your Pizza 

 

Your Pizza Shop at 3161 Lincoln Way NW, Massil-
lon, OH  44647, 330-837-5700, will have St. Barbara 
night on the 2ndMonday of the month.  When you pur-
chase a pizza mention St. Barbara School and a por-
tion of the bill will be given to the school.  The date is 
May 13th.  You can eat in or carry-out.   A great way 
to support the school and enjoy a delicious pizza and 
wings.    

Please Support our 
Advertisers, they Make Our 

Bulletin Possible. 
To the Right is Our 

Sponsor of the Week. 

 

SAINT BARBARA SOCIAL CLUB OUTING 
Saint Barbara Social Club will be meeting for dinner on 
Sunday, April 28, 2019 at Sons of Herman at 1994 Deer-
mont Avenue NW, Massillon. Meet at Sons of Herman at 
5:00 PM. New and Current Members are welcome. Call 
Mary and Bob Kring to make reservations: 330-833-9851.  St. Philip and James Annual Card Party – 

Thursday, May 2, 2019.  Doors open at 5:30 p.m.  
Refreshments served at 6:30 p.m.  Bring cards or 
games of your choice.  Raffles and Door Prizes.  
For reservations call Marie 330-854-4230 or Sue 
330-854-2722. 

The Mother Angelica Tour Prayer Book is now on 
sale at St. Raphael Books and Gifts Store at 4365 
Fulton Drive NW in Canton.  Those who cannot 
make the Mother Angelica Tour will now have the 
chance to pray in the footsteps of the Canton native 
and foundress of EWTN, Mother Angelica (Rita Riz-
zo).  Call 330-492-7018 for more info. 
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Notify the Rectory Office – 330-833-6898  
It would be very helpful if you would notify the rec-
tory if a loved one has died so that we can include 
the information in the bulletin.  We try to watch 
the newspaper obituaries but sometimes we miss 
it.  It is so nice for the whole parish to pray for your 
loved ones; as we are a family! 

Are you a Parishioner of St. Barbara’s? 
Are you and your family registered parishioners?  
Please do not assume you are registered just be-
cause you attend Mass. If you have not called the 
Rectory or stopped in, we do not have record of you.  
Please call the Rectory at 330-833-6898, from 8:30-
4:30 Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday to 
get registered.   

Marked By Faith (Ages 21 to 39) 
Marked By Faith is a Catholic young adult ministry 
formed by St. Barbara Parish.  It is open to all young 
adults at any parish, married or single, between the 
ages of 21 and 39.  The events take place usually on 
the first Sunday of the month from 3 PM to 5 PM in 
the Community Room. This ministry aims to 
strengthen faith and build community among Catho-
lic young adults in northeastern Ohio through prayer, 
discussion, and service. For more details about this 
event and future events, join our Facebook group:  
facebook.com/groups/markedbyfaith or contact Mol-
lie Luginski at mluginski@youngstowndiocese.org or 
330-833-6898.   

Attention 18-Year Olds or Older ! 
Persons who are 18 years old or older need to regis-
ter in their own name at the Rectory as a parishioner 
since they are now adults.  It does not matter whether 
living at home or not.  If you are 18 or over and have 
not registered in your own name, please come to the 
Rectory and register as an adult.  This is important 
since you may need proof of active parish participa-
tion for Marriage or to be a Sponsor for Baptism or 
Confirmation.   
Please call the Rectory at 330-833-6898. 

Virtus Training 
Virtus training is needed for anyone going on the 
Philadelphia trip or wants to volunteer in the school. 
Registration is done through virtusonline.org. For 
information contact, Mollie Luginski, St. Barbara 
Church. 

St. George Patron Saint Dinner – at  St. George Romanian 
Catholic Cathedral Sunday, May 5 at 12:30 p.m.  Chicken 
stew, Pigs in the Blanket, Mamaliga with Cheese, Green Beans 
and dessert.  (Your generous donation for this delightful dinner 

is gratefully appreciated.)   

RSVP by Tuesday, April 30th -  330-492-8413. 

Pilgrimage to Solanus Casey Center in De-
troit  - Join the St. Padre Pio Prayer Group of 
Canton to experience Holy Mass, tour the muse-
um and pray at the burial place of Blessed Sola-
nus Casey. It’s a day trip on June 7

th
 – cost is 

$65.   Make reservations by May 17 by calling 
Deacon Dave Conversino at 330-477-9706.  
We will be departing from St. Michael the Arch-
angel Church – lower lot – 3130 St. Michael 
Drive NW, Canton 44718 at 7:30 a.m. and will be 
back by 10:00 p.m.  Bring a bag lunch.  We will 
stop at Cracker Barrel for dinner on the way 
home. 

Vocations – Let us pray that throughout our Diocese 
we may be blessed with priests and consecrated reli-
gious to serve as messengers of God’s divine mercy. 

mailto:mluginski@youngstowndiocese.org
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Please support our advertisers! They make our bulletin possible! 

    

   St. Barbara School 
     330-833-9510 Phone 

Holy Cross Academy 

Catholic Schools 

2809 Lincoln Way NW Massillon, OH  

  

Barbatos  

Flowers 
6017 - 12th St. NW 

Canton, OH 44708 

330-477-1235 

Serving 

Massillon Area 

For over 70 Yrs. 

Jean Barbato 
Central Catholic 

& Walsh Univ. Grad 

All Your Floral Needs! 


